
The Lake Ozark Police Department has kicked off its annual Gloves 
for Love campaign. The LOPD collects gloves, hats, mittens, etc., for 
children who might not have warm items for the cold winter months. 
The winter clothing is then donated to School of the Osage Heritage 
School before the Christmas break. 

Help keep our youngsters warm


